
CITIZEN HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF NEENAH 

2024 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 
The City of Neenah Department of Community Development will conduct a citizen hearing to 
receive comments for the City of Neenah 2024 Annual Action Plan and the use of the City’s 
2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). 
 

HEARING DATE:  Monday, January 22, 2024 
TIME:   4:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Hauser Committee Room  

Neenah City Hall 
    211 Walnut Street 
    Neenah, Wisconsin 

 
The City of Neenah anticipates receiving approximately $200,000 after June 1, 2024 through 
the Community Development Block Grant program, and estimates having $30,000 available 
from program income.  Federal law requires that at least 70% of the funds received in the 
program years 2024, 2025, and 2026 be designated for activities that benefit low and moderate-
income persons.  Eligible activities that may be undertaken with program funds include public 
service activities, housing and economic development activities, and program administrative 
support and planning. 
 
All interested citizens, especially those having low and moderate incomes, are encouraged to 
attend the hearing and state their views on housing and community development needs, and 
make suggestions as to the use of CDBG funds.  These needs and suggestions will be 
considered for inclusion in the Annual Action Plan.  Applications for funding are due by Friday, 
February 9, 2024, and are available at www.ci.neenah.wi.us or at Neenah Department of 
Community Development, Room 313, 211 Walnut Street, Neenah, Wisconsin 54956. Those 
interested in the program who have not applied previously are encouraged to contact the 
Department of Community Development at 920-886-6128 for further information.  
 
Non-English speaking persons and persons with disabilities are encouraged to attend.  Persons 
needing accommodations are asked to contact the Department of Community Development at 
(920) 886-6128 at least 24 hours in advance of the hearing. 
 
Written comments and proposals may be submitted until February 9, 2024 to the Department of 
Community Development, 211 Walnut Street, Neenah, WI  54956.  Phone (920) 886-6128, 
email ckasimor@ci.neenah.wi.us 
 

January 7, 2024 
Neenah Department of Community Development 


